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October 24, 2018 

 

Travis Middle School is always a busy place with preparing for UIL, finishing volleyball 

and football season, and beginning to think about basketball.  

UIL competition takes place December 12 with seventh and eighth graders going to 

Archer City and sixth grade going to Windthorst.  Students are coming early and staying 

after school for study sessions.  TMS will have about 40 students entered in 

competition.  The One Act Play at Seymour is November 14 with Cassie Johnson as 

director. 

Football has one game left.  Basketball season begins November 15, with eleven games 

and two tournaments. 

Spook day on October 31 was enjoyed by students and faculty alike.  Many students 

and teachers participated with prizes being awarded to the winners. 

Despite all these activities, we are giving due attention to academics.  In preparing for 

the STAAR test given in late spring, benchmark practice tests were given on October 30 

and November 1 

 

 

PERCENT OF ATTENDANCE 

8/27/18-10/24/18 

6th grade-97.40 

7th grade-96.43 

8th grade- 97.57 

 

ENROLLMENT NUMBERS 

6th- 45 

7th- 38 

8th- 43 



   

 

 


